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The regular quarterly meeting of IMPULS project National Coordinators and members of Steering
Committee was held on April 11-12, 2017 in Zagreb. The meeting was organized by the Project Manager -
Lantmäteriet, the Swedish national mapping, cadastral, land registration authority, in cooperation with the
younger partner in the Project - State Geodetic Administration of the Republic of Croatia.

During meeting participants have discussed draft of Annual report on the implementation of the Project



that will be submit to Swedish International Development Cooperation Agency - Sida. Within the report,
IMPULS project budget until completion was discussed (end of Year 2018).

During meeting, discussion was held on joint activities in connection with the action plans of individual
geodetic agencies of the Western Balkans within the IMPULSE project. The date of the Xth Regional
Conferences was determined and will be organized by the Macedonian Real Estate Cadastre Agency –
AREC in Skopje.

One of the most important points of the meeting, followed by a constructive discussion was the possibility
of a new Project that will continue on the results achieved within the IMPULS project.

On this occasion, Mr. Željko Obradović, director and Dr. Slobodanka Ključanin - National Coordinator
for IMPULSE project for the Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina have represented Federal
Administration for Geodetic and Real-Property Affairs.
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